
 

 

THE CONSULATE GENERAL OF GREECE IN CHICAGO 
 
Planned visit to Detroit, Michigan on Saturday 19 November 2022 
 
The staff of the Consulate General of Greece in Chicago will be in Detroit, 
MI to provide consular services to the Greek American community residing 
in the area, on Saturday 19 November 2022 starting 1:30 pm at the 
Annunciation Greek Orthodox Cathedral.   
 
To book your appointment, please send an e-mail at grgencon.cic@mfa.gr 
by Monday, November 14th, mentioning the service you are interested in, 
as well as your contact details. Please include "Detroit" in the message 
subject line. You will receive a reply with the time of your appointment. 
 
We also invite you to join our open discussion with the Consul General on 
the same day, time and venue.   
 
#ConsularServices #AskTheConsulate #Detroit #SaveTheDate 
#greekamericancommunity #Hellenism 
 

 


